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Technology Plans
The original due date for Technology Plans was April 30, 2021.  This date has
been pushed to the end of May.  Look for our new overall plan at the May
Board Meeting.

End-of-year
With our new 1-1 program, we have to develop new procedures for device
collection. I have been working with building principals and NTI teachers to
work together to collect devices. Plan is in place and we will adjust and
redefine, as necessary.

One-to-One Project
We have recently placed an order for 110 more student devices, to be used in
our 1-1 imitative. These devices will be used for 6th and 9th grade students.
We will be ordering new iPads for Kindergarten students in July.

Phone System
I have recently placed an order to upgrade the district phone system. Our
current system will be in violation of the Baum Act in January 2022. This is a
planned upgrade for after hours and/or summer.


